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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you so much for your support over the last 2 weeks. The children have done an excellent job at accessing 
their home learning, thank you for your support with this. We have had a wonderful two days welcoming back 
some of our year groups and we are excited to have the full school back on Monday. To further improve the 
measures we are taking to keep everyone safe, we have made some changes to where children in years 1 to 6 
are picked up and dropped off. Please see picture below so that you know where to drop your child/ren off. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some changes... 

Please also note that the start time for year 1 and year 2 will now be 8:50am. 
Thank you for wearing masks whilst on our school site, this is helping to protect our school  
community. Please try to avoid coming to school too early so that we do not have a lot of parents gathering 
at the school gate. Again, this ensures that we are reducing crowding and keeping everyone safe.  
 
You are making great efforts to get your children to school under difficult circumstances, and we thank 
you for this. If you or anyone in your household or close to you, has symptoms of the virus, and or, is go-
ing for a test, you must not bring your children into school until you have the results of the test and it is 
negative.  

Thank you once again for the support you give to the school 
and to your children it is so appreciated. 

 
With best regards 

Laura Martin 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

As you will see, year 1 and 2 have 
moved over to the side of the  
playground nearest the path. This is 
so that parents of our youngest  
children do not have to walk across 
the playground to meet their  
children, reducing crowding on the 
playground. Please try to avoid 
waiting and gathering during drop 
off and pick up times. This new  
layout will hopefully help to speed 
up these times of day and allow  
parents/carers to leave site quickly. 
Thank you for your support with 
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